
NOVEMBER 2023 BOARD MEETING  

UTILITIES MANAGER MIKE SUNDBY 

 

1. TAYLORSVILLE LIFT STATION IS COMPLETED.  
2. CONTINUED WITH THE RENTAL GENERATOR AT TAYLORSVILLE.  THE NEW GENERATOR 

SHOULD BE HERE IN DECEMBER OR JANUARY. 
3. SOMMER CUNNINGHAM IS ON MATERNITY LEAVE. 
4. SECURITY SYSTEM HAS RAISED THEIR FINAL PRICE.  I’VE DECIDED TO REQUEST A FEW 

MORE QUOTES AND WILL BEGIN LOOKING INTO FENCING  
5. PURCHASED 30 MORE SMART FLOW METERS IN ANTICIPATION OF BEGINNING NORTH 

MAIN WATER LINE REPLACEMENT PROJECT. 
6. PG&E IS DONE FOR THE WINTER.     
7. RECEIVED A QUOTE ON THE POOL REPAIR AND REPLASTERING.  THE INITIAL BID WAS 

APPROXIMATELY $34,000.  WILL GET A COUPLE OF MORE BIDS. 
8. RECEIVED A QUOTE ON SOLAR HEATING FOR THE POOL.  BID WAS APPROXIMATELY 

$19,000 
9. TAYLORSVILLE POOL HAS BEEN WINTERIZED. 
10. CONTINUED CLEANING UP OUR SITES AND THE 5 ACRE LOT 
11. SCADA (SUPERVISORY CONTROL AND DATA ACQUISITION) HAS BEEN INSTALLED.  THERE 

ARE A FEW LOOSE ENDS THAT NEED TO BE COMPLETED.  I WILL BE ABLE TO VIEW AND 
RUN ALL OF OUR CRITICAL INFRASTRUCTURE FROM ANY WHERE IN THE WORLD 

12. I STRONGLY BELIEVE THAT WE NEED TO INCLUDE A MAINTENANCE BUILDING IN THE 
DESIGN CONCEPT FOR THE 5 ACRE LOT. WE ARE TEMPORARILY USING THE CONCESSION 
STAND.     

 

 

 


